
  

 

 

 

 

Dissemination of Erasmus+ RESPECT project to parents 

On April 17th 2018, Erasmus+ students had open door 

meeting with parents at school. Students presented 

their experience during participation in the project. 

They also presented the outcomes of the project 

before the final meeting in Greece. Parents had the 

opportunity to view presentations and videos from 

transnational and learning/teaching meetings. They 

were also informed about blog pages of the project. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Following the presentation there was discussion about the impact of the project to 

students, parents and teachers.     

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


